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MR Jeff Watt
29 - 29 ST
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RE: DA2025/0077 - 28 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

enough is enough we have already lost the whole fabric of Harbord/Freshwater community .

tThe traffic is out of control we cant even walk down the footpath
because of tables on the footpath older people have to walk on the road
i have not met one local who wants this to happen
we have been paying rates for years eveything we loved about freshwater
has been taken away from us and turning into Noosa style suburb which we all hate
now we are asked to ok a rate rise because the council is running short of funds
we have wasted so much money on projects that do nothing for the local people a footpath at
Queencliff that nobody uses .
Freswater reserve that families have been using for years as a meeting place for families to
have a game of footy or cricket or whatever and then a sausage sizzle with lots of local
families enjoying it for years now it has been turned into a childrens play groiund where the
only people who use it are people with prams and backpackers why was it changed .
we have signs up everwhere regarding e bike safety how much did these cost i guarantee not
one person has read them .
we have been waiting for 3 years for an answer on traffic concerns in soldiers ave . we are
told the consultants are looking at it how much money is being spent on consultants .
we have lost the soul of Harbord/Freshwater to a bunch of greedy developers this cant keep
happening our local residents and their families are being forced out by people with no
connection to Harbord but want to change it to suit their greed no more please.




